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Koepsell, Arthur

From: vllpermitco@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2011 4:01 PM
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject:  Re: Hoff 6-62 15-1H 2A document #400123006, Chesapeake

I agree with the changes listed below.  
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless Phone 
 
----- Reply message ----- 
From: "Koepsell, Arthur" <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us> 
Date: Wed, Jan 19, 2011 3:29 pm 
Subject: Hoff 6-62 15-1H 2A document #400123006, Chesapeake 
To: <vllpermitco@aol.com> 
 
Venessa, 
 
 
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400123006) for the XTO Chesapeake 
Operating Hoff 6-62 15-1H  location, located in the NWNE Sec 15 T6S R62W 
Weld County, Colorado.  The COGCC requests the following changes 
regarding the data  submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to 
passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA). 
 
 
 
1.       COAS:  Under rule 902.(f) Unlined pits shall not be constructed 
on fill material.  The provided drawing show that the proposed pit is 
partially constructed therefore the following COA will apply : 
 
 
 
*         All pits constructed in fill material shall be lined. 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Arthur 
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Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G. 
 
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist 
 
Southern Area 
 
 
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
 
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801 
 
Denver Colorado 80203 
 
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148 
 
 
 


